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.Fy rida Power Corporation
W r. W. S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Licensing
P. O. Box 219
Crystal River, FL 32629

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE: CRYSTAL RIVER DOCKET NO. 50-302

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. K. R. Wilson of your
staff and Mr. H. O. Christensen of my staff on January 6,1988, concerning an
enforcement conference to be conducted at the Region II Office, 29th. floor
conference room, on February 22, 1988, at 1:00 p.m. The purpose of this
meeting is to discuss the Emergency Diesel Generator loading issues as
delineated in our Report No. 50-302/87-41.

Should you have any ouestions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.q

Sincerely,

Original signed b
M. L. Ernst (for)y

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: # F. McKee, Director, Nuclear
Plant Operations

J< C. Simpson, Director, Nuclear
Site Support

bec: tWC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
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